
 
 

  
 

  
  

 

 
 

 

St Francis Catholic Primary School 
Highcliffe Road, Morley, Leeds, LS27 9LX 

 

P.T.A  
Friends of St Francis Catholic School Morley - PTA Group 

  

 

Sponsored Bounce – rearranged Friday 8th March 2024 
Information 

Dear Parents / Carers 

We are holding our rearranged annual sponsored bounce on the afternoon of Friday 8th March 

2024. This is for Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2.  

Nursery Children 

If nursery children do not attend on a Wednesday, they are more than welcome to come in and take 

part. All you need to do is bring them to the main reception at 1 pm and wait while they complete 

their bounce. 

How it will be run 

• A bouncy castle will be put up in the main school hall and will take place within school time 

• Each class will go one by one and four children will bounce at the same time 

• Helpers there will count each bounce the child does within the minute 

• Juice and biscuits will also be given to each class at the end of their turn. (Please make sure 

we are aware of any allergies) 

Prizes  

• The winner in each class who completes the most bounces get a medal and some chocolate 

• All Children get a certificate stating how many bounces they did 

Please can all money & sponsor forms be returned in an envelope with your Childs name clearly 

written on, to school by 22nd March 2024 it would be very helpful. 

If you do have any questions, please speak to your class PTA Representative: - 

• Nursery – Lisa Farnworth 

• Reception – Lucy Curzon-Joyce 

• Year 1 – Teri Loftus 

• Year 2 - Kelly Jordan 

Thank you - PTA Committee 

 


